
Have you ever tried to install a 
car seat into a vehicle? 

 Do you know how a newborn 
baby should be placed in their 

car seat? 4 out of 5 car seats are 
used incorrectly and we want to 
assure that you are transporting 

your "precious cargo" safely 
after your delivery.

Bringing 
Home Baby 
For new or  
expectant parents 
 
Altru Health System, Rydell Cars and 
Safe Kids Grand Forks have teamed 
up to offer Bringing Home Baby. 
This class is designed for expectant 
parents or those of newborn babies. 
We would encourage you to take 
the class prior to your delivery. If 
you have purchased a car seat, bring 
it along to class and we will provide 
hands on training on how to 
properly install the car seat into a 
vehicle.  

Cost:  
The cost of this class is $5 per 
couple.  To register call 701‐780‐
1400. If this cost keeps you from 
attending, please contact Safe Kids 
for scholarship options.

2020 Class Dates 
January 

Thursday, January 9 
Tuesday, January 28 

February 
Thursday, February 13 
Saturday, February 29 

March 
Thursday, March 12 
Tuesday, March 24 

April 
Thursday, April 9 
Saturday, April 18 

May 
Thursday, May 14 
Tuesday, May 26 

June 
Thursday, June 11 
Saturday, June 27

July 
Thursday, July 9 
Tuesday, July 28 

August 
Thursday, August 13 
Saturday, August 29 

September 
Thursday, September 10 
Tuesday, September 22 

October 
Thursday, October 8 
Saturday, October 17 

November 
Thursday, November 12 
Tuesday, November 24 

December 
Thursday, December 10 

Location: 
Classes held at Rydell Auto Center conference room. 2700 South Washington 
Street, Grand Forks, ND (use front entrance on Washington St.) 

Times: 
6 p.m. ‐ Tuesday & Thursday  |  9 a.m. ‐ Saturday 

For additional car seat check‐up events in Grand Forks, 
please visit Safe Kids Grand Forks on Facebook!


